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First name: Mike

Last name: Maisel
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Comments: The riding area @ hwy 108 and hwy 4 that you are designating is not even safe to ride and the area

they are taking away is great,safe,family, environment and the boundaries that were previously in place years

back are reasonable but not great. That the riding area that they are trying to give us is historically at or below

snow line and should not even be considered snowmobile area!! 

 


